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TO:	 	 All Law Enforcement Officials
FROM:	 Raymond P. Martinez, Chairman and Chief Administrator 
	 	 New Jersey Motor Vehicle Commission
DATE:		 January 31, 2014
SUBJECT:	 Commercial Driver License Medical Certificates

Commercial Driver License Medical Certificate Requirements (Federal Regulation CFR 49 383.73 and 
N.J.A.C. 13:21-23-28(I))

The Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration (FMCSA) has granted a one year extension to January 
30, 2015 for Commercial Driver License (CDL) holders to continue to carry a valid paper copy of their 
medical certificate when operating a Commercial Motor Vehicle (CMV). The document must be made 
available for review upon request at a roadside law enforcement stop or inspection by federal and 
state commercial motor vehicle inspectors.


